Comhairle Contae Loch Garman



County Secretary

MD/ZP

26th July, 2022

Mr. Stephen Donnelly, Minister for Health, Leinster House, Dáil Éireann, Dublin 2.

Dear Minister,

At the July Meeting of Wexford County Council the Members passed the following motion:

"The Council agrees to write to Minister for Health Stephen Donnelly, the Oireachtas Health Committee and the HSE CEO Paul Reid requesting that the provision of Long Covid Clinics is retained and expanded.

The Council also agrees to raise it with our regional health board and/or local hospital and at any other suitable juncture.

The Council then agrees to circulate this motion to other Councils asking them to consider the same".

I would appreciate if you could note the view of the Members and I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Drea,

County Secretary & Communications Officer

e-mail: michael.drea@wexfordcoco.ie

Phone: 053 9196260

Oireachtas Health Committee - (health@oireachtas.ie) C.C. HSE CEO Paul Reid (ceo.office@hse.ie) **All Local Authorities**



